
  

 

Memorandum 
 
 

Date: March 2022 
 

Provincial Clinical Programs and Virtual Health Leadership and Medical Leads 

Referral, Access, Advice, Placement, Information and Destination (RAAPID) 

Dr. Jonathan Choy, Interim Senior Medical Director, 
Provincial Clinical Programs and Virtual Health 

Announcement: Dr. Ashlea Wilmott, Medical Director, RAAPID South. 

To: 

 

From: 

RE: 

 
 

On behalf of Provincial Clinical Programs and Virtual Health and RAAPID South we are pleased 

to  announce that Dr. Ashlea Wilmott will assume the role of Medical Director, RAAPID South on 

March 21, 2022. 

 
Dr. Wilmott comes to us with a diverse background as an Attending Emergency Physician 

between Foothills Medical Centre, Alberta Children's Hospital (ACH), South Health Campus and 

Cochrane Urgent Care. She has has spent nearly four years as a member of the Provincial 

Connect Care Project as the Medical Informatics Lead for ACH Emergency and the Provincial 

Physician Trainer for the     Emergency and Urgent Care Prescriber track. 

 
Currently, splitting her practice between ACH and Cochrane Urgent Care, Dr. Wilmott is an active 

consulting and referring physician through the RAAPID service. This experience coupled with her 

Connect Care leadership will be beneficial to the future success of RAAPID South. Dr. Wilmott, 

with her expertise will create future opportunities by streamlining the RAAPID  service for our rural 

and remote providers, and further enhance the consultative services, ultimately delivering 

exceptional care to Albertans. 

 
Please join me in welcoming Dr. Wilmott! 

Best regards, 

Dr. Jonathan Choy 
Interim Senior Medical Director, 
Provincial Clinical Programs and Virtual Health 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


